GARDEN CITY
BRITISH SCHOOL

16 August, 2022 Circular No. 2/2022-23
Dear Parents,
Subject: Pre-KG (3-4 years) Approval for the Academic year 2022/23

We are very happy to inform you all that we have received ADEK approval to operate Pre-KG (3-4 years- Nursery) for
the Academic Year 2022/23. We are opening admissions for the new Academic Year for Pre-KC.

Kindly note that there are limited seats available and should you wish to enroll your child, please contact the school’s
admission registrar Ms Seham Al-Khatib (Mob: 052-6511937) who will be happy to help you through the admission
process.

If you are already on our waiting list then please contact Ms Seham to register your child.
Thank you and we are pleased to be of assistance to our parents.
Warm regards,

Caroline Peel,
Principal.
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